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REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 
HENDERSON COUNTY 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
 
 
MEETING DATE:  15 April 2020 
 
SUBJECT: McDuffy request for refund of twice paid deed transfer tax 
 
ATTACHMENT(S): Request letter; letter giving notice of hearing 
 
SUMMARY OF REQUEST: 
 
Attorney A. Scott McDuffie has requested the refund of the sum of Four Hundred Fifty Dollars 
($450.00) in real property transfer tax. Mr. McDuffie’s letter requesting the refund is attached.  
Lee King, Register of Deeds, verified the accuracy of Mr. McDuffie’s letter. 
  
Pursuant to N.C. Gen. Stat. §105-228.37, a request for refund of overpayment of real property 
conveyance transfer tax must be made within six months of the date of payment. The payment 
was made on or about December 23, 2019.   
 
If the Board determines that a refund is in order, the refund will be of the amount of the tax paid, 
$450.00. 
 
County staff will be present and prepared if requested to give further information on this matter.   
 
BOARD ACTION REQUESTED: 
 
Approval of the refund. 
 
If the Board is so inclined, the following motion is suggested: 
 
I move that the Board grant the refund requested insofar as it 
conforms to the requirements of N.C. Gen. Stat. §105-228.37(b). 

















 
1 Historic Courthouse Square, Suite 5 

Hendersonville, North Carolina  28792 
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Charles Russell Burrell 

County Attorney 
 

 
 
 

 Office of the County Attorney 
 Henderson County, North Carolina

      April 2, 2020 
 
 
 
Ms. A. Scott McDuffy 
McDuffy Law Firm, PLLC 
317 Banner Farm Road, Suite A 
Mills River, NC  28759 
 
RE: Requested refund of transfer tax under N.C. Gen. Stat. §105-228.37 
 
Dear Mr. McDuffy: 
 
 This constitutes notice, pursuant to N.C. Gen. Stat. §105-228.37(b), that the Board of 
Commissioners of Henderson County will consider your request, made in your letter of March 25, 2020, 
for refund of the duplicate transfer tax of $450.00 paid on December 23, 2019. 
 
 The Board’s meeting will begin at 9:30 a.m.  It will be held under the Board’s procedures for 
electronic meetings, due to the limit on the number of persons allowed in the Board’s meeting room 
during the current emergency state.  While you may speak on this request if you wish, any comment will 
be transmitted to the Board by electronic device from the Community Room in the Historic Courthouse.  
Seating in the Community Room will be limited as well. 
 
 It is my expectation that this matter will appear on the Board’s consent agenda, proposed by staff 
to be adopted en masse by the Board without debate.  Of course, any member of the Board can remove 
the item from the consent agenda for separate debate and vote.  The agenda item for this matter will 
include your letter, this letter, and a cover request recommending approval. 
 
 If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
      Charles Russell Burrell 
 


	RBA for refund of McDuffie-paid transfer tax (00237158).PDF
	HENDERSON COUNTY
	BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

	Letter and attachments from S McDuffy (00237089).PDF
	CRB letter to requestor noticing hearing (00237155).PDF

